
 
 

 

Stewards Bulletin 
 
 
Event: VIRginia International Raceway 
Bulletin: #1 
Date: July 16, 2020 
 
 
To: The F4 U.S. & FR Americas Championship Teams  
From: The Stewards 
 
 
For the VIRginia International Raceway event only, the following changes will be made.  
 
Masks are required for all participants during this event. VIR reserves the right to stop track activity 
should teams not comply.  
 
Due to the forecasted high heat index, the Stewards are suspending the exclusion of shorts on the hot 
side of in pit lane (Article 30.22).  
 
Please be sure to stay safe around hot cars and be aware of your surroundings.  
 
 
 

   
 

Pat di Natale   Wes Cunningham  John Walsh 
Steward - Chairman  Steward   Steward 
 


